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May 30 BOT Meeting Canceled  
May 24, 2019 

 
 

MACOMB/MOLINE, IL -- With the legislative session concluding Friday, May 31, the 

Western Illinois University Board of Trustees meeting scheduled for Thursday, May 30 

has been canceled until the Board and the University have more information regarding 

pending legislative action.  

 

The Friday, June 14 Board of Trustees Meeting will proceed as scheduled. 
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